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I live in Pownal.  I’m writing in support of the Berlin Subdivision Trail.  The Rail Use
Advisory Council made the recommendation for interim use of the corridor as a bike 
and pedestrian trail.  We need more safe opportunities for bike riding and walking. I 
strongly support this recommendation. 


